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DOLLAR BANK DRAWDOWN CHANGES

Effective with the benefit month of May 2019, the dollar bank drawdown will go
from $350 to $370 per month
The plan will subsidize member benefits at $20 per month as the average cost of
active member benefits is $390
Members can accumulate up to 15 months of health and welfare plan coverage in
their dollar bank
Members can check their contributions on the plan's website at
www.boilermakersbenefits.ca 

PAY DIRECT PLANS NO LONGER INCLUDE EMERGENCY TRAVEL ASSISTANCE

Effective March 1, 2019, the pay direct benefit programs will no longer include
emergency travel assistance

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS REGARDING THE CHANGES IN YOUR HEALTH AND WELFARE PLAN, PLEASE
CONTACT THE PLAN ADMINISTRATION OFFICE AT 1-800-668-7547

Boilermakers belong to an industry-leading health plan. The following
changes were made effective March 1, 2019 and May 1, 2019:


